Naming the New Junior High in Bedford
As principal of the new junior high, I am pleased to invite interested students, parents, staff and community members of Bedford to submit names for our new school.  Submissions will be received from April 8 – April 22, 2013 in hard copy by the principals of Bedford South, Bedford Junior High, Sunnyside, and Basinview Drive School.  Please complete this form to submit your idea and explain the reason for your suggestion. Submissions may also be emailed to:  NameThatSchool@hrsb.ca     
The transition committee will consider all names submitted, and in keeping with HRSB Policy for Naming School Facilities, the committee will submit three names to the governing board for consideration.  While we appreciate all submissions, the committee will only contact those individuals whose suggestions are brought forward to the board. We are looking forward to great participation in this exciting event!  Please pass this invitation along to any community members you think may be interested.
Carmelita Rowe 
Name that School!

(All forms must be returned by April 22nd, 2013)

I recommend the name _______________________________________________ because:

(Please use reverse or add information at the bottom if you require more space.)
Contact Information: 
Student___ Parent/Guardian____ Staff____ Community Member _____
Name:   _________________________________________________________
Current School (if applicable): ________________________________________
Grade (if applicable):  __________________
Telephone:  __________________________
Email address (optional):____________________________________________
Thank you for participating in ‘Name that School’!
